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Testing was completed without issue. Scores will be available in the fall. As would be expected,
there is some apprehension. Our spring ACT results showed a significant drop for the previous
year - from 20.95 to 18.52. COVID has caused many issues.

Summer school session is complete, and building administrations have been pleased with the
results. It will help combat some of the COVID loss, but we still have much work to do.

The district did not receive any requests for a virtual option for the next school year. The
deadline to apply is the first week of July. We do not anticipate any applicants.

We have, hopefully, completed all requirements to begin medicaid reimbursement. Our initial
reimbursement was approximately $4,000.00. Ms. Almond will be completing more
reimbursement information next month, but we are unsure of that amount at present.

Professional development plans for next year are being finalized for next year. All staff will
receive training on Google Classroom, so that hopefully we will become most adept and it will
be an on-going tool for us. All staff will be involved in a training with Dr. Marty Dunham from
Murray State, focusing on special education issues. All staff will also receive training Trauma
Informed Care, which will meet the state and national expectations. The remaining time will be
used within the buildings for revision of curriculum maps and departmental work on identifying
curricular gaps as a result of COVID.

The Model Schools Conference will be held in Nashville, June 27th -30th. This has traditionally
been an excellent conference. We will have a contingency of administration and teachers
attending.



